
 
 

From: Dwight Ueda [mailto:d_ueda@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 2:49 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council 

Cc: Carissa Depetris 

Subject: Re: Objection to Eversource's Petition for Reconsideration of Greenwich Substation 

 

Dear Members of the Siting Council, 
 
As intervenors, we request that you reject Eversource’s request to reopen Docket No. 
461.  From what we know about Eversource’s new proposal, it is materially different 
enough in rationale and design specifications (e.g., 100’+ towers carrying 115KV 
overhead wire from Bruce Park to downtown, proposed siting on 281 Railroad Ave) to 
warrant an in-town public hearing.  Our Town and its residents need to be given notice 
of these changes as well as the opportunity to fully consider the potential impacts of 
Eversource’s proposal.  Since Greenwich’s energy usage remains well within existing 
capacity, even in last summer’s record heat, there is no urgency to expedite 
Eversource’s application.  We do, indeed, have sufficient time for thoughtful and 
inclusive deliberation.   In order to ensure full public participation with respect to 
Eversource’s new proposal, we request that the Siting Council ask Eversource to submit 
its proposal under a new Docket.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dwight Ueda 
Intervenor 
Field Point Estate Townhouses 
 


